NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The State of Connecticut, Department of Housing is holding a PUBLIC HEARING on the DRAFT
Substantial Amendment to the Community Development Block Grant — Disaster Recovery
(CDBG-DR) Action Plan for Tranche 3.

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held to discuss the DRAFT Substantial Amendment to the CDBG-DR Action
Plan for Tranche 3. The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) released a Federal
Register Notice announcing the third allocation of CDBG-DR funding to Connecticut as appropriated by
the Disaster Relief Appropriations Act, 2013 ( Public Law 113-2). Connecticut’s third allocation is for a total
$21,459,000 to address infrastructure and mitigation, as well as any remaining unmet housing needs as a
result of Superstorm Sandy. Of this total allocation, $10,000,000 is intended to support the Rebuild by
Design application of the City of Bridgeport known as “Resilient Bridgeport”.

All State residents are invited to attend the PUBLIC HEARING and provide input/comment on the State of
Connecticut DRAFT Substantial Amendment CDBG-DR Action Plan Tranche 3. All input received will be
considered and included in the final submission to HUD.

Bridgeport

5:00 p.m.
February 4, 2015
City Hall Annex
999 Broad Street
Bridgeport, CT

The Department of Housing programs are administered in a nondiscriminatory manner, consistent with
equal employment opportunities, affirmative action, and fair housing requirements. Questions, concerns,
complaints or requests for information in alternative formats must be directed to the ADA (504)
Coordinator at 860-270-8261.



